6th october 2004

Dear Ken

we wanted to write and thank you for playing such a major part in our wedding. We have both commented on what a God send you were to us on the day. There are so many things to do and people to see and it was nice to know that you were there to make sure that everything ran so smoothly. You were certainly in control of everything but by no way intrusive!

Thank you once again.

Regards

Gulian + Shenef Bakr.

ps. Thanks for giving us a drink too ... you were the only one who remembered!!